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CLUB STATEMENT – TAYLOR HAWKS HOME GAMES 

Issued: 13th April, 2022 

 

To our Corporate Partners, Season Members, Fans and Friends of the Program, 

 

What GREAT news today with the government officially announcing a shift to the ORANGE light level. This 

information I’m sure is well received by everyone as restrictions are lifted across many aspects of society. For our 

team, it means playing the game we love in front of crowds!!! 

 

With this in mind, today’s update supersedes our previous communications and we are full steam ahead as we 

prepare for our first home game scheduled for Sunday May 1st v Franklin Bulls. 

(click HERE for full game schedule). 

 

We also would like to promote our Season Memberships and Official Team Merchandise. Please find links to our 

online ticketing and apparel team shop 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://hawks.flicket.co.nz/memberships  http://www.teamshop.co.nz/hawkes-bay-hawks  
 

On behalf of the 2022 team we’re excited to be starting our season in only a few weeks, in front of you. The best fans 

in the league. 

 

 

Ngā mihi | Kind Regards, 

 

 

Keith Price       Mick Downer 

Board Chair       General Manager & Head Coach 

https://hawks.org.nz/fixtures-2022/
https://hawks.flicket.co.nz/memberships
http://www.teamshop.co.nz/hawkes-bay-hawks

